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Recommendation 
 
The Council is invited to receive any announcements or communications from the Mayor or 
the Chief Executive. 
 
 
(A) Queens Birthday Honours 2015 
 
The following persons with a Lewisham connection have been honoured in the latest  
Honours list: 
 
Frankie Sulke, our Executive Director for Children & Young People was awarded the  
CBE for services to Education. 
 
Duwayne Brooks ,a former Councillor, was awarded the OBE for Public and Political  
service. 
 
Frances Rodgers from the Lewisham Pre School Alliance was awarded an MBE for  
services to Children and Early Education. 
 
Anthony Kendall, the former chair of London Youth Games (and the son in law of  
deceased Honourary Freeman Les Eytle) was awarded the OBE for services to Youth  
Sport. 


